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October 11, 1966

Present: Mr. Burch and Mr. Ridgell (Mr. Bowles was out of town attending
Recreation and Parks Workship in Washington, D. C.)

Civil Defense

Gen. Hogaboom reviewed with the commissioners papers submitted by Mr. Tilp,
Certificate #1 and Application #1 for payment in the amount of $4,140, for the
new building. Mr. Otis Wood called Adm. McCluskey, E.0.C. Division, Headquarters,
and payment was approved.

General discussion concerning the duties of the men working at the Control Center,
and personnel examinations that must be taken. Gen. Hogaboom said that these men
must have a high degree of dependability, and he feels that reclassification

is not the answer, but rather recognition of the qualities for the job. He
suggests that overtime be recognized so far as working unusual hours and Saturday
and Sunday are concerned, and he feels he should recommend this.

Gen. Hogaboom said that there is to be a meeting in Ilouisville, Kentucky, and
asked if the commissioners would like to him to attend. They agreed that he should.

Roads

Mr. Bond and Mr. Pantaleo presented copy of letter received by Mr. Jack Rue from
the Board of Education. There is a problem of trees along the Millstone Ianding
Road hanging over the right of way, and the school bus cannot continue to go

down this road because of this condition. Dr. King states in the letter that the
trees must be trimmed back or school bus service will be discontinued until they
are. Mr. Bond stated that a property owner in this area refuses to let the SRC
trim back the trees, and it was the general feeling that if the trees are hanging
over the right of way they could legally be trimmed back. Actual right of way for
this road will be checked.

General discussion concerning many requests for 30 mile per hour signs and children
at play signs. This will be held until next week when Mr. Bowles will be present.

Mr. Bond reported that the Courtned Road will cost about $550. He will check "T"
on McKay's Beach Road to determine cost. Up until October 7th, $109,360.57 has
been spent on oiling, according to Mr. Bond. He said he will check further the
matter of the fill or gravel between the edge of the road and the bulkhead at
the Ieonardtown boatramp. Boothe Road will cost $6600, six-tenths of a mile,
{ncluding overhead. Golden Clarke Road will also cost about $6600, and is six=
tenths of a mile.

Mr. Bond asked if the commissioners wanted county roads centerlined, and Mr. Burch
and Mr. Ridgell agreed they should be.

Reviewed sanitary fill account and deficit of $2,660.44 will be sent to SRC to
balance this account. Check in the amount of $3,000 (for the dumps ) and $6600
(Golden Clarke Road) given to Mr. Bond. Maintenance request on Woodland Circle,
Golden Beach, brought to Mr. Bond's attention and he will investigate same.
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Employment Security Office

The commissioners approved lease for office rental for this office, $1200 per .
year, and Mr. Burch signed same.
Vouchers #27303 through 27418 approved for payment and signed by Mr. Burch.
Meeting adjourned.
Approved,

g L

» President






